FROM- MR.RON.KEMPERMAN.

LOT # 147- 2500 GRANT ROAD .

PRINCE GEORGE, B.C.

V2K 4X9...

Redacted Signature

MY REPLY TO THE LETTER REGARDING VARIANCE PERMIT APPLICATION.

-VP100573

I NORMALLY SEND A LETTER DEAR SIR /MADAM.....

YOU HAVE NOT EARNED THAT RESPECT FROM THIS TAX PAYER.

THERE IS NOTHING WRONG ON AN HOME OWNER TO IMPROVE THEIR HOME AND PROPERTY.

I FOR ONE LIVING CLOSE TO THAT LOCATION HAVE NO PROBLEM WITH ITS PROPOSAL.

IT IS A SHAME WITH ALL THE EXTRA COSTS TO P.G. TAXPAYERS DUE TO THE C-19 VIRUS

THAT SOME PEOPLE DON'T USE COMMEN SENCE IN RUNNING OUR TAX PAYING CITY HALL.

I SAY SHAME ON YOU FOR SPENDING MONIES THAT CAN RE USED IN Redacted Signature

MUCH BETTER WAYS.